Harnett

COUNTY Division of Environmental Health

NORTH CAROLIN
www.harnett.org

Harnett County Government Complex
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard
Lillington, NC 27546

May 12, 2022

ph: 910-893-7547

Morenikeji Olanipekun
fax: 910-893-9371

3806 Red Hill Church Road
Coats, NC 27521

Re: Existing Tank Application: # BRES2204-0085
To whom it may concern:

An attempt was made to evaluate your property for the purpose of issuing an existing tank permit. The
evaluation could not be completed for one or more of the following reasons.

1. Uncover Outlet lid on septic tank and break seal. ($25.00 fee incurred).
2. Have system pumped out
3. Replace Sanitary T

X 4. Other — Existing tank denied as applied. Applicant applied for existing tank.
Paperwork reflects request for bedroom additions which require septic system expansion.
Expansion septic systems application and fees required prior to proceeding. Due to requested
bedroom amount (6) and site considerations, expansion permit cannot be guaranteed approval.
Site was built and septic sized as 3-bedroom SFD. A 6-bedroom SFD would be an extensive
septic system expansion including additional drain field, larger tank, etc. Homeowner advised to
provide private soil consultant layout and proposal if guarantee is requested prior to expansion
application filed.

Your application will be put on hold until the selected items above have been addressed. When completed,
please call Central Permitting at 910-893-7525 to confirm that the items mentioned have been corrected. We
will then reschedule your property for evaluation. If you have any questions or concerns, please call 910-893-
7547.

Sincerely,

e

Andrew Currin, R. E. H. S.
Environmental Health Program Specialist
Harnett County Department of Public Health

AC/slc
Copy - Central Permitting

strong roots « new growth



